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9
OF THE
STATE OF COLDRADO
JOHN A. LOVE, GOVERNOR
ROOM 312, STATE SERVICES BLDG.
1525 SHERMAN ST.
DENVER, COLORADO 80203

March 29, 1966

Mr. Leo A. GeBauer
LuBauer Petroleum Company
1917 East Washington St.
Phoenix 34, Arizona

Dear Mr. GeBauer:

You may recall that in October 1964 you wrote us and gave us the

status of several of the wells in the Rangely Field. I have enclosed a copy
of this letter for reference, : '

Of course, some of these wells have been abandoned or completed.

However, we should appreciate being advised of the status of the following
wells located in Rio Blanco County, Colorado: :

#12 Gov't,, SE NE, Sec. 11, T-1N, R-102W
#12C Gov't., SW NE, Sec. 10, T-1N, R-102W
,/ #41 Gov't., Lot 14, Sec. 3, T-1N, R-102W
#43 Gov't., NW NW, Sec. 11, T-1N, R-102W
#44 Gov't., Lot 4, Sec. 11, T-1N, R-102W

as well as the Denver 0338048 #2, NE NE, Sec. 9, T-1N, R-102W, about
which we did not previously ask.

In addition to these wells carried under L

we should appreciate any information, or possibly a plugging record if one is

available, for the #1 GeBauer-Rippy w

.T-1IN, R-102W. We have never received a plugging on this well,

WRS:cm

Your early attention to these matters will be greatly appreciated.
Very truly yours,

OIL ANDAGAS COl}TS}EERVATION COMMISSION
’/(2{) %&/@# /? é//k‘tu.ﬂ

William R. Smith, Deputy Director

058855

uBauer Petroleum Company,

hich was drilled in the NW SW, Sec. 10,
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